
 

Send an email about the cycling infrastructure improvements to 
the Santa Cruz City Council 
 
Use the script below to compose your email. Send it to citycouncil@santacruzca.gov   
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  
 
Subject:  
 
Bicycle Infrastructure Improvements 
 
Message: 
 
Dear Santa Cruz City Council Members, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
Thank you for the great work on the new protected bike lanes on Bay Street between Escalona 
and Nobel—the improvements are much appreciated. I do have one request: could the city 
consider adding the same protective barriers on the downhill portion as those installed on the 
uphill side? While flex posts are helpful, concrete strips would provide greater safety, potentially 
save lives, and encourage more residents to cycle. 
 
Additionally, I encourage you to begin the process of making Ecology Action’s Bikeway more 
permanent. It is a low-cost project with significant potential to improve health, safety, and quality 
of life in our community. 
 
I truly appreciate the city’s continued investment in bicycle infrastructure and the hard work you 
are doing to make Santa Cruz a safer and healthier place to live. 
 
Best regards, 
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